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Oregonians already pay high taxes. Fixing something that should have been dealt 

with a long time ago on the backs of the working people that keep this State running 

is WRONG!!  The state needs to learn to fix the errors they make and made without 

making it harder and harder to live here. If they keep pushing there will be a mass 

exodus as many people are already discussing leaving. If that happens who is going 

to be left to pay for anything.  

Salem needs to wake up and learn how to run a State people would be proud of. Not 

the laughing stock it is in the nation now. 


